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8 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

 

As you are aware, Year 12 pupils will sit their GCSE examinations in just a few months. 

The results from their mock examinations will have given pupils a good indication of 

their current progress and where best to target their revision. 

 

We understand that sitting GCSE modules is challenging and pupils do best when 

home and school work together in partnership to provide support.  In school, teachers 

are working to guide students in their preparation for these examinations and we know 

that you will want to help and motivate your child at home. 

 

To provide you with some additional techniques and resources that you can use to help 

your child prepare for the upcoming examinations, we are holding a Parent Study Skills 

Information Evening on Thursday 14th March 7.00pm – 8.30pm. Initially arranged for 

parents of Year 11 pupils, we have decided to open the event to Year 12 parents as 

well as we feel this could be of benefit. 

 

The evening will be led by Paul Gray of Learn Spark and is sure to be informative and 

entertaining. (Please see attached flyer.). 

 

If you would like to attend the Parent Study Skills Information Evening you can register 

your attendance on the Gateway App.  There is no charge for this event. 

 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Dr CA Larmour 

Vice Principal 
 

 

 

 


